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FROM THE BRIDGE Y< 7<%

Commodore Joe Campbell

As I write this article, we are on the
way to Put-in-Bay to support our junior
sailing team. The Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club sponsors a sailing team that par-
ticipates in sailing competition through
the I-LYA (Inter-Lake Yachting Asso-
ciation). The sailing season culminates
each year with an area wide Junior Re-
gatta at Put-in-Bay. Our team competes
with other sailing clubs and Yacht Clubs
from the Great Lakes region. Each
year the Board of Governors and the
Trustees conduct our July Board meet-
ing at the Bay as a show of support for
our junior sailors. We have our meeting
on Wednesday and finish the evening
with a picnic for the team, their parents,
and supporters from the Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club. Not many Yacht Clubs in

__he I-LYA offer that level of support for

their teams.

The Yacht Club supports the junior
sailing team by providing a qualified

coach as well as designating one of our
Governors as the Junior Sailing Gover-
nor. This year the Governor in charge
of Junior Sailing is Sue Ann Ruelbach.
Sue Ann works with the parents and the
coach to make sure our team is com-
petitive. We also sponsor sailing camps
where your children and grandchildren
can learn to sail. The camps are like
a farm team for our sailing team. If a
child shows interest and has the desire
to learn to compete, they can become a
member of our Junior Sailing team.

Several years ago, a group of volun-
teers from our Club filed the necessary
paper work to establish a tax qualified
501 C-3 status for our sailing programs.
This status allows contributions to our
sailing program to be deductible when
you file your federal income tax forms.
The money in this fund purchases
equipment for the team and covers ex-
penses for repairs and maintenance. It is
a worthwhile endeavor and one that is
worthy of your consideration. The par-
ents also have fund-raisers throughout
the year to help defray costs.

In addition to all of the above,
we have two very generous members
who have established a college scholar-
ship fund for the most deserving high
school senior on our sailing team each
year. Howard and Rosa Clark estab-
lished the fund and they make annual
contributions. The scholarship fund is
also tax qualified and anyone can make
a tax-deductible contribution to this
outstanding program. This year How-
ard and Rosa awarded the scholarship
to two seniors. Evan Miller and Fritz
Schilling both received a scholarship
this year. Congratulations to both Evan
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and Fritz, and a big public thank you to
Howard and Rosa Clark. The long-term
goal of the scholarship fund is to reach
a point where the interest earned each
year will pay for the scholarship and the
principle amount will continue to grow.

See you at the Club.

7 o

Bar and Kitchen

I would like
to thank every-
one who has
visited our Club
this summer; so
far it has been a
very interesting
summer. With
membership at
a new high we

Vice Commodore
Will Price

have continued

to make additions to our staff to ac-
commodate everyone. Our members
have been very patient with us and I

do appreciate it. We will continue to
work through our growing pains and
try to provide even better service to our
members.

Our pool has been very busy with
the warm weather this year, and we are
looking at providing additional selec-
tions on our outside grill, your com-
ments are welcome.

Please stop in during Happy Hour
at the bar, our Happy Hour times are
Wednesday through Saturday, five to
seven. If you have a favorite draught
beer that we are not serving please men-
tion it to Troy our GM as he is always

continued next page
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open for suggestions.

[ am not ready to put the summer
away just yet, but as we get into August
[ can’t help but think that the summer
is quickly slipping by. The 4th of July
party was a very interesting one this
year with the rain letting up enough to
get our beautiful fireworks display in.
BLASST continues to do a very good
job every year. The Commodore’s Steak
Fry was a great success. We thank you
for supporting our special events!

Please check our website www.
buckeyelakeyc.com for our daily spe-
cials and upcoming entertainment and
events. It is the best source for staying
informed on what is going on at the
Club.

As always please make reservations
for your groups and dining at the Club.
It is the best way for us to be prepared

Junior Sailing
Ahoy Mates!!!
This is the
busiest time of

the year for the
Junior Training

to serve you.

Governor and
I am enjoying
the work. .. the
campers... and
the racing team.
I will bring
you up-to-date by starting with some
great news. Congratulations goes out
to Fritz Schilling and Evan Miller who
have won the Commodore and Mrs.
Howard F. Clark Scholarship. Since
the scholarships inception in 2000 this
award has gone to a member of the
BLYC Junior Race Team This year
the award committee made an excep-
tion and awarded it to both these great
young men. Former Commodore How-
ard Clark, who established the scholar-
ship, made the presentation during the
4th of July ceremonies. He explained
that because Fritz and Evan have liter-
ally grown up together since they were
babies during their summers at BLYC
and because they have both performed

Governor
Sue Ann Reulbach

equally well on the race team that it
would have been impossible to select
one over the other. Fritz will attend
Xavier University in Cincinnati and
Evan will be down south at Christopher
Newport University in Newport News,
Virginia. Best of luck in your future
endeavors, Fritz and Evan.

Sailing camp is going great!! By the
time you read this, nearly 60 kids will
have experienced a fun week at camp
and learned a skill that they can use for
the rest of their lives. The weather has
cooperated for the most part and now
several young sailors are closer to mak-
ing the race team. As sailing governor,
I instituted a new award this year: the
Best All-round Sailor (BAS). It recog-
nizes the camper who tries the hardest,
follows instructions and is always will-
ing to help the other campers. Coach
Ben France presented the Most Valuable
Sailor (MVS) award which is presented
to the camper who is the best sailor,
usually winning the regatta which is
held on the last day of camp.

The winners are:

Week I BAS - Dylan Cole

MVS - Jack Scott

Week I BAS - Stacy Bauman

MVS - Kyle Walsh

Week IIT BAS - Jack Scott

MVS - Steven Ende

If you missed your chance this year
to send your children or grandchildren,
make a note on your calendars to not
miss this amazing opportunity next
year.

The Annual Junior Sailing Pancake
Breakfast went off without a hitch on
the 4¢h of July. Unless you consider an
absolute downpour a “hitch.” None-
theless, the racing team waiters and
waitresses made nearly $1000 for the
team. Many members donated far more
than the requested cost and for their
great generosity, the whole team thanks
them.

The Put-In-Bay Junior Regatta was
held the week of July 13 and all the de-
tails will be included in the September
Log. Since this will go to press after the
event begins I can only tell you that I
am eagerly anticipating this great event.
I remember my cousins sailing every

year at the Bay and it was always excit-
ing watching these young sailors strut
their stuff on the water... the big...
open water.

That’s all for now. Continue to
have a great summer and I will see you

at the Club!!

House & Grounds

I would like
to send a warm
welcome to all
our new mem-
bers. I have been
meeting some of
you and [ have a
lot more of you
to meet. The
Club is in great
shape. Thank
you to the Auxiliary for helping keep
the flowers in the pots watered. We are
going to be replacing the carpet on the
steps on the front porch. The new side-

Governor
Jeryne Peterson

walk is very nice and we can thank Rid

Thompson (a new member) for helping
to accomplish this task for us.

Summer is in full swing and there
are many events going on around the
lake. T would like to say thank you to
our staff for all their efforts in helping
make our experience at the Club a good
one. Also, don’t forget that our election
of Board members is in September.

The Adult Party box was raffled off
at the Pat Dailey show the winner was
Don Roberts. Congratulations to you
Don.

Hope to see you at the Club very
soon. :

o

REMINDER

Per the BLYC by-laws:

All children under the
age of twelve are required
to wear lifejackets while
outside at the Club.

Questions: See any
Board member or Trustee

)
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Membership
Man, I think
mmer is finally
ere and the
Club is rock’n.
With all of our
current and new
members out en-
joying the Club,
I think the BLYC
is definitely the
place to be this
summer. Make sure to get on the Club
web-calendar and see what is coming

up.

Governor
Scott Evans

In our July board meeting at Purt-
N-Bay we had 77 second reads for ap-
proval.

The candidates receiving their sec-
ond reading and approved for member-
ship are in order of application received:
Rod Allen, Shawn Scott, Charles Mc-
Clellan, Monica Merriman, William
Fleitz, Darrel Lambert, Charles Wilson,
Mary Beth Breckenridge, Paul Chodak

I1, Cathy Tolbert, James Gilmore,
\ bavid Alexinas, Tim Newman, Susan

Paulus, Mark Watson, Bill McKa-
han, Pete Elwell, Robert Young, John
Hunter, Charles Miller, Christian Ro-
land, James Bates, Dan Dodd, William
Mooney, Tim Davidheiser, William
DiBlasi, James Atkinson, Roxanne Bai-
ley, Richard Baker, James Coyle, Wil-
liam Ghiz, Steven Goodyear, Robert
Hitt, Dewey Horn, Michael Kramer,
Walter Palawsky, John Thomas, Bentley
Austin, Bryce Rhoton, Anthony Woods,
Teri Grilliot, David Flowers, Roger
Williams, Michael Hedrick, Grant
Lynd, John Melvin, Craig Goodwin,
Danny Jenkins, Randy Thorp, Patri-
cia Diamond, Zane Lambert, Harold
Keller, Paul Tipton, Scott Eickelberger,
Neil Bonham, John Winkel, Tracy
Higginbotham, Ralph Devine, Judy
Ballenger, Daryl Berry, Richard Van-
Meter, Jeff O’Donnell, Lee Spade, Lisa
Ford, Thomas Taylor, John Allen, John
"ebout, Dante’ Beorheaver, Chuch
frkheimer, Jane Haynes, John Mar-
shall, Lewis Miles, Michael Muldoon,
Wayne Roach, John Sears, Dwight
Shrigley, Diana Weingand and Todd

Damon.

All of the approved members will
see their approval and membership
cards in the mail very soon. If you see
any of our new members around the
Club introduce yourself and buy them a
drink or two.

[ have the new nameplates for the
membership board completed and hope
to have the board updated by the end
of the month. Don’t forget to invite
and bring out your friends and family
and show off your Club. For our new
members who may not know, you can
bring friends out as many as three times
a year without them being a member.
And who knows, maybe they will fall
in love like we did and join the Club.
Please feel free to find me around the
Club if you have any questions about
membership. I can also be contacted on
the web under membership.

I will continue to have member-
ship packets available on the wall just
around the corner from the popcorn
machine and online 24 hours a day at
www.buckeyelakeyc.com under the
membership drop-down menu.

See you at the Club.

Auxiliary Luncheon &
Card Party
Thursday, August 14
11:30 a.m.
Price $14.00

Prizes - 50-50 drawing  Games
Get your tables together for bridge,
gin, canasta, rummy cube or any card
game of your choice. Luncheon tickets
are available at the bar, or phone your
reservations and we will hold your
tickets at the door.

Rentals & Docks

Where is
this summer go-
ing? Is it August
already? We do
have a few of
the new spots at
Eastport storage
left for rental, so
please contact
me if you wish
to reserve one.
There are no docks left, all of them are
rented. Although we encourage you
to come to the Club by boat, we ask
that you please do not pull into empty
slots. Those spots belong to someone,
and they will complain. There are four
transit slips in front of the Club, seven
in the back basin against North Bank
and outside the sea wall. Please con-
tact me if you need further assistance,
Thank You.

The lift has been repaired and is
in working order; however, the crane
repair crew tells us that both repairs
have necessary because of misuse. We
are not certain that only members are
using the hoist, so we are going to keep
it locked from now on. If you need to

Governor
Bob Zeiher

use it please contact me and we will
make it available. We apologize for

any inconvenience this may cause our
members, but the Club cannot afford
several thousand dollars in repairs for
misuse. The new straps for the hoist are
missing from the red building. If you
used them and forgot to replace them,
please do so.

[ know that it is easy to forget to
lock the gate and I doubt that any of
you would think of taking something
from other boats, unfortunately the rest
of the world is not that way, so please
try to remember to lock up when enter-
ing and exiting. The things in here are
yours as a member and we do not want
to see other members have things come
up missing. Lets all have a Safe and
Happy Summer!

See You At the Club!

Bob Zeiher
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Race and Regatta

The Lam-
brecht Series has
been attracting
more participants
as the season goes
on. Results are
posted on the
porch and updat-
ed weekly as races oo . commodore
occur. There is Don Harris
still plenty of time to qualify, and che
wins so far are distributed among three
different skippers. This past weekend,
two more cruisers were launched, and
we should be seeing them on the start-
ing line soon. Also, the Interlake fleet
is up and ready and should soon be
participating.

The annual 4th of July Long Dis-
tance race was a memorable event for
both sailors and race committee alike.
It was rainy, and variable winds made

° \£

for an almost two hour event. Everyone
was soaked by time it was all over, and
arguably there was more fun had at the
race shack than on the water. Winner
was Bill Reynolds, with Jeft Robb and
Bob Zeiher finishing 2nd and 3rd, re-
spectively.

As promised, a few words about the
Snowball Regatta: This annual event is
a long standing tradition at BLYC, and
occurs the first weekend in October.
Often this late in the season, the reason
it is called the Snowball is quite appar-
ent. Although it was initially started
as a Lightning regatta, it has evolved
to include several sailboat classes, from

one-designs to cruisers. Participation
from our own sailors, as well as those
from other yacht clubs, always makes
the Snowball both fun and challeng-
ing. Chairs John and Susan Watson
will coordinate the entertainment and
banquet, making the entire weekend
enjoyable for everyone. So mark your

calendar for October 4th and Sth.

This is a soul band you do not want

to miss. Closing out the month is the
BLYC Car show on Sunday, August 24
Yours truly will be the DJ.

Please mark your calendar for Sep-
tember 21 for Howard Everitt’s Rock
and Roll Jam. This is another hugely
popular party for us.

See you at the Club,

See you on the water!

Entertainment

It seems
incredible but
there is just one
month left in
this year’s enter-
tainment sched-
ule. Seems like
the summer has
absolutely flown
bye. That’s all

the more reason

to make the remaining events memo-

rable.

On August 2 we have the annual
Luau and New Member Recognition
Party. The Current Majestics will pro-
vide the party music. Reservations are
a must for this and probably all our
events. The very popular Bob Dye Pok-
er Run is scheduled for August 9. The
Paul Clark Band entertains. The last I
checked, the sign up sheet was filling

up fast!

On August 15 we have my favorite
lake area entertainers, “Soul Kitch’n.”

Did you know that
BLYC has a website?

The BLYC website can be reached
at www.buckeyelakeyc.com. Here you
will find current information about
happenings at the Club, links to con-
tact the Club Manager and Board of
Governors, and more.

Need to request a dock at the Club?
The dock request form can be filled out
online. Stop by and take a look. /))

Place Your Ad Here!:‘

Business card size ad (3 12"x 2") — $35/
issue (minimum 3 issues) or $400
for year

o

Governor
John Sproat

Quarter-page ad (3 V2" x 4 %") -
$60/issue (minimum 3 issues) or
$650 for year

For questions, please contact
Governor Rick Henderson
at 740/522-6115 or
email rick@delille.com

Registration
11 a.m.

Saturday, August 9
Bob Dye Poker Run

with The Paul Clark Band

Friday, August 15
The Return of the
Great

"Soul Kitch'n”
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2008 liuau

and NCW Member Recognition Darty
' Saturday, August 2

6 p.m. Cocktails & vV

7\\ [ p.m. Dinner

Hog Roast with Barbecue Pork, Jamaican Jerk Chicken with
Pineapple Cream dauce, Coconut Fried Shrimp with Tropical
Fruit Relish, Coconut Rice, Roasted Redskin Potatoes,
Fresh Vegetables, Assorted Rolls, Tossed &alad,
Assorted Desserts and Fruit Cascade

8 p.m. The Current Majestics
featuring Jim Harris

$29.9 plus tax and tip

Reservation 9299941
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BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB '

Cruise-In CAR SHOW
Sunday, August 24, 2008

A\ 0
627100 pm - 5:00 pm 04 JOHN 20

Registration: 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm
Registration Fee: ¢9.00 04
LA

N\
W Awards Top 20 40059 >
Plus the Commodore’s Award, Governor’s
Award and Peoples Choice Award

Enjoy the show and relax on the poreh of the Yacht Club
@ Buckeye Lake Yacht Club
- %019 Walwnut Road

Buckeye Lake, OH 43008
2 v U (3 For wore info call:

Ray Kent 6740-404-3994
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Part One

The First Fifty Years of the BLYC: 1906-1956
. As we begin this narrative history of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club on the occasion of the Club’s one-hundredth anni-
irsary sailing season, we thought it appropriate to have as our initial entry the beginning tale rendered by Kyle Armstrong,
While this account indeed is more of a myth than any description of actual historical fact, nonetheless it is a charming story
rich in tradition and tales of this site of water dammed up by the Ohio Canal Commission for feeding the 1825 Ohio Canal.

A Whimsical Venture
It was early morning, late in April

of 1906. The gray-bearded sages of
Millersport, as usual on weekdays, were
up at dawn—early birds getting worms.
Also as usual, they were assembled on
the stoop at the general store-post office,
on the bank of the Ohio and Erie Ca-
nal, when the proprietor came to open
up. Here these disciples of Izaak Wal-
ton regularly gathered to get the latest
weather reports, and to lay in fresh sup-
plies of J-T or Star plug—basic ingredi-
ent for making baits enticingly juicy
and sweet—Dbefore poling and sculling
their punts through the canal to favor-
ite fishing haunts among stumps and
weeds of the reservoir. On this particu-
lar morning their sporting ardor was
( ’Bampened and cooled, temporarily, by

Llight yet penetrating cold drizzle. But,

it being April, the sun could blaze forth

almost any minute. So, meanwhile, they

tarried to enjoy the storekeeper’s hospi-

tality.

Within reach of the cracker-barrel,
they deposited themselves around the
potbellied cannonball stove, which soon
drew from their jackets an atmosphere
permeating vapor of fishy odor. There,
sitting on and leaning against counters,
they spat at the sawdust-box, remi-
nisced, respun well-worn yarns, and
gummed crackers. The storekeeper, in
his capacity as postmaster, finally giving
up hope, left his openly filching guests
to meet the T. & O. C. train and pick
up mail and newspapers. One of these
sages, a nonagenarian, recollected canal
and reservoir during construction. All
had seen the rise and decline of barge
traffic past this very spot, and most, in
one way or another, had participated in

7 But, while lock tenders, toll collectors
and maintenance crews still were on the
canal’s payroll, it had been nearly ten
years since a vessel had passed through
or moored at Millersport.

Now, however, revival of canal
boating hopefully seemed assured. Such
wishful thinking was founded on faith
in George H. Watkins, life long canal
man, former canal superintendent,
and new president of the state’s Board
of Public Works, which had gained
superior influence in administration of
the waterway jointly with the old canal
commission. Surely, with his back-
ground, experience, ability and leader-
ship, barges soon again would be plying
canal and reservoir. Millersport would
enjoy economic recovery. The reservoir
would be freed from further molesta-
tion. Fishing would be improved and
preserved.

Since thirty years earlier, when
the first railroad came to the reservoir
bringing in ever increasing numbers of
anglers, fishing in it had grown steadily
worse. And with arrival of the electric
interurban, just three years before, such
deterioration had increased rapidly until
the waters were well nigh fished out.
Now, perhaps, this trend would be re-
versed. But there still remained one, big,
pesky fly in these diehards’ conjured up
molasses. Twelve years before, in 1894,
the state legislature had “reserved Lick-
ing Reservoir” as a public park to be
known as “Buckeye Lake.” Such action,
however, had not made it a “Lake.” It
still remained substantially unaltered
and potentially as much a fisherman’s
haven as ever before. About all that the
lawmakers had accomplished was to
legalize and encourage the reservoir’s
encroachment and depredation by ever
increasing numbers of unsympathetic
people and boats. Even talk of efforts
to make a lake of this body of water
was disturbing to the “sot” of the gray-
beards’ ways. They admitted no net
advantage in minor so-called improve-
ments that had been made.

These had been such as could be

accomplished without purposely lower-

ing the waters. Such willful drainage
would have prejudiced canal boats pas-
sage over Licking Summit, and there-
fore was unthinkable. But, of course,
there had been extra-dry seasons when
the surface naturally and unavoidably
had fallen unusually low. At such times,
in the past dozen years, considerable
areas had been cleared of dead and live
vegetation down to variously low water
levels. Thus, channels and some fair
sized basins, interspersed among large,
island-like, still unnavigable areas, had
been made somewhat safer for boating,
especially when stages of water were
high. Such opened waters, however,
soon had led to desecration of this long-
time fishermen’s paradise, first by Dell
Fisher’s steamboats in ‘96. Then came
these newfangled, noisy, little “stink-
pots,” moving faster than a buggy horse
can trot. Now, there were crazy young-
sters in boats with sails, fouling stumps
and capsizing but, so far, not disturbing
fishing. What would happen to these
craft when water got low, as usual in
mid-summer?

Taken from “An lllustrated His-
tory of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club,
A Narrative of the Origin and Devel-
opment of the Club Through Its First
Century: 1906-2006." If you would
like a copy, just send your name,
address and money to the address
below.

Please send your check for $39.50 per
copy to:

BLYC Centennial Committee

P.O. Box 1592

Buckeye Lake, OH 43008

This includes shipping, handling,
and sales tax. Your order will be
mailed the day we receive your
check.
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Jeryne Peterson
Financial Advisor

Edward Jones

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING

1743 Hill Road North

Pickerington, OH 43147

Bus. 614-863-3094 Fax 877-680-2319
TF. 888-863-3094 Cell 614-306-5196
jeryne.peterson@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com

Buckeye Lake Mini Storage

(740) 522-2922
10x1010x1510x 20
Next to East Port
$5 Discount Per month
BLYC Members

www.bathworks.us
2645 Morse Rd Columbus
614-478-2645

Bill Reynolds - Tom Reynolds
Chris Reynolds - Dave Reynolds

BATH
WORKS

" .THE onLy Premier KoHLER SHOWROOM IN COLUMBUS
-COMPREHENSIVE SHOWROOM WITH WORKING DISPLAYS

-Locatep JusT 2 MiLes WEsT OF EAsToN ON Morsg Rp

DeriNe Your Home AND CoMPLIMENT YOUR LIFESTYLE

JONI CAMPBELL, LUTCF
Agent

STATE FARM INSURANCE COMPANIES
PN CIF T IS OO CXOMAIG TN ML MHE

BTATE FARM

1043 East Soah Avenue
Lancaster, OH 43130
ON,: (740) 687-1861

Todl Free: (800) 2681-4592

msuunn(l}

RAes.: (740) GB7-0634
warw jonicampbedl.com
“Like a1 guod nsghbor, St Farm is there™ ®

—RoBBCcO=
<— AUCTION SERVICES—>>

CommerciaL ® PersonaL e Estare e AppraisaLs @ Auction FAciLiTy
% Licensed & Bonded %
in Favor of the State of Ohio
2300 NatioNAL Rp. SW ¢ HeBrON
740-504-8100 ¢ 740-501-1127

www.robbcoauctions.com

REAMBX. &

Realty Centre
Outstanding Agents."y
Outstanding Resuits{.
Serving All Of Licking County & Buckeye Lake

Kyle A.Thorp

Cell: 740-644-7663
Direct: 740-366-4000
www.joycethorp.com

Joyce Thorp

Cell: 740-404-4368
Direct: 740-366-4000
www.joycethorp.com

Jinnie’s Quality Painting
Clean - Capable - Dependable

Jinnie Buskirk

Office 614-309-1434  Fax 1-800-858-6089

Email vbuskirk@roadrunner.com

FOR RENT: One bedroom, 1 - 1/2 bath newly redecorated
park model with full lanai, located in South Ft. Myers, FL,
close to Sanibel & Ft. Myers Beach in Siesta Bay R/V Resort.
Resort contains 2 pools, Tennis Courts, Vollyball, etc.
Oct, Nov, Dec., April & May: $1550.00 per month
Jan, Feb & March: $1900.00 per month

Contact Ray or Ruth Ann Kent 7
740-404-3994 * 740-349-1975 * 740-659-2559
r2rkenr@netscape.net
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The 20072008 Board 2007 Standing Committees

Commodore Joe Campbell IMPORTANT DATES Commodore’s Association Commodore Nick De Sar];is\\

. . . I-LYA Delegate ...coocvuercruenens Commodore Gus Sc/
Vice Commodore Will Price Alternate .......coeevevnieiininieeieneninins John Geiger

Bar & Kitchen AUQUSt Blue Gavel.... ..Commodore Steve Schilling
Luau and New Member Fleet Captain......ccooovevnieiniinnieincisinniens Stone Parker

Recognition Thistle Fleet Captain.. ... Walter Grubb, Jr.

Rear Commodore Don Harris

Race & Regatta Sailboat Racing 2 pm start Junior Fleet Captain......cccccooveueuniinnn. Fritz Schilling
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson Bob Dye Poker Run Power Fleet Captain ........occcoorrrooseee Rick Groff
Governor John Sproat Paul Clark Band f:i“‘ 24“‘5“’“
. . . eet urgeons
Entertainment Sallppat Racing 2 pm start .
Governor Sue Ann Reulbach Auxiliary Luncheon & Card Party ll  Fleet Chaplain........ccccc.oooccerooree Fr. Mike Gribble

Board Meeting Parliamentarian.......... Commodore Frank Foster I11
“Soul Kitch’n” Historian
Sailboat Racing 2 pm start Insurance

Junior Sailing
Governor Jeryne Peterson

... Al Wing and Mark Scarrett

G House & Glﬁugdsh Cruise-in Car Chow Audltld ................ C ........... d ....... Bob ledrvirli
overnor Bo elther Sailboat Racing 2 pm start II;ert[i)etuaB(l:utnSl; .......... Coommod orc;?ol\(via)r S(;atr.S
Rentals & Docks Youngstown St. at OSU ntique Boa Wissssss mmodore Nick De Santi
g : Commodore Howard Clark

Governor Scott Evans Tailgate Party Cosumodore Jim Sheihde
Membership Sailboat Racing 2 pm start Keith Eschbaugh
Governor Rick Henderson September Snowball Regatta..oceeseseecccisensinsnenes John Watson
Pillications Rock and Roll J Annual Golf Outing «eeeeeeeeseesesessesuenenns Martt Davis

ock an oll Jam Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders

The Trustees Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run............ Steve Romine
Change of Address Gun Club William Price

Commodore Jim Thompson
Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris
Commodore Mark Russell

Commodore Ray Kent

Commodores’ Steak Fry... Commodore Mike Jacobs

BV Fordiic Winiar R summet Good Neighbor Committee. Comm. Jim Thompson

[ For a short time 2 For Good
Auxiliary Board

The following is the address my mail should be sent

to, effective: Vice President Terri Beck
Secretary Jane Kenney
Treasurer Roe Miller

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is Street Address
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate family),

please provide the Club Manager with what-
ever information you can as expediently as i o 5 Club Phone
possible so we can respond accordingly. v e (740) 929-9941
Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
Return Service Requested 43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123 http://www.buckeyelakeyc.com
Please Deliver Promptly SRSRT STD
DATED MATERIAL N
5019 N. Bank ir
. ban Newark, OH
Watkins Island pe:T‘if;\Jo_ 153
P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008
Photographer
g p IIIlllIl"lllllIIIIII"IIIIlllIIIIIIIIII"llll"llllll"l“lll
& Editor Kk KRRk kKRR AUTOX*5-DIGIT 43130
Mr. Frank Foster III
301 Marquette Dr NE
Lancaster OH 43130-8879 \
J

Governor
Rick Henderson

President Michele Higgins P >}
L




